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NOTICE OF EVENT 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (AGM) 2017 

and 

VICTORIA DIVISION TECHNICAL MEETING 

 
The Australian Acoustical Society is pleased to invite you to the 

Victoria Division Annual General Meeting 2017. 
 

Following the AGM, Professor Emeritus Lex Brown will give a presentation on  
Noise Events in Road Traffic Streams. 

 
Abstract 

A key question for road traffic noise management is whether prediction of human response to road 
traffic noise could be improved by accounting for noise events in road traffic streams in addition to 

energy equivalent, or percentile, measures of noise exposure. However, there is a critical prior 
question: how should noise events in road traffic be measured?  This talk will report on an ongoing 

study of possible event-based indicators. 
 

About the Presenter 
Lex Brown is Professor of Environmental Planning at Griffith University.  His initial training was in 
civil engineering and urban and regional planning, with a doctorate in environmental acoustics. 

 
He has worked with WHO Europe in the revision of the Guidelines for Community Noise, and is a 

Board Member of the International Commission on the Biological Effects of Noise.  He was also co-
editor of the WHO publication on the Burden of Disease from Environmental Noise. In 2016 he was 

elevated to Fellow of the AAS. 
 
 
Drinks and nibbles will be provided by the AAS. 
 
Date:   Tuesday 19th September 2017 
 
Time:   6:00 pm for 6:30 pm start 
 
Venue:  Wood and Grieve Engineers 

22/570 Bourke St 
Melbourne VIC 3000 

 
RSVP by: By Tuesday 12th September 2017 to vic-secretary@acoustics.asn.au 
 
Note:  If arriving late, please contact Laura Lapena on 0450 122 587 for access to the building. 
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